Dcar Mr Remmington,

Further to our mecting at the housc carlier this year we have now carricd out the reduction work to the rear oak and large horse
chestnut at the rear of the garden.

At (he time this work was carried out I asked the Tree Surgeon about the horse chestnut that you had commented looked
extremely unhcalthy. His view which he subscquently confirmed in writing ( extract copy of which is attached to this cmail) that
the tree was in a very bad shape and should be removed.

I therefore request consent from the Council to the removal of the horse chestnut as soon as possible before the winter sets in.

I would also request agreement from the Council to the removal of the hawthorn in the front garden which is an extremely
precarious state and could fall at any time. I will replace it with, probably, another hawthorn or a yew or an attractive tree which
would not alfect the foundations of the house.

We also discussed at our meeting the Cherry in the front garden and it's possible removal. On this subject 1 will ,if 1 may,write to
you separately in a few days time with accompanying photos etc.

Thank you in advance [or your assislance.
Kind regards

A.Suchy
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Date 23.05.16

Mr Tony Suchy
33 Frognal Lane
London

NW3 6YD

2



Sent from my iPad



